OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

) NEW MEXICO _NERGY, MINERALS B
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT et ™™

Jennifer A. Salisbury

CABINET SECRETARY

July 9, 1998

John A. Yates Jr.
207 South Fourth
Artesia, NM 88210

RE: BRADENHEAD TEST-KEMNITZ S. AFL STATE
#1, UNIT O, S31-T16S-R34E

Gentlemen:

An Oil Conservation Division Representative inspected the above well location, in an attempt to
witness the annual bradenhead test that was scheduled for July 8, 1998.

Although the test was not performed, our OCD Representative reported salt water dripping out of
the surface valve. The OCD requests that you perform any repairs necessary to correct the
problem. In addition, contact our District I office by August 1, 1998 to reschedule the
bradenhead test on the above well.

If you have any questions please call.

Sincerely,

CHRIS WILLIAMS

District I Supervisor

/sad
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